
 

 
 
 

 

 

 

30 March 2022 

 

 

Dear Valued Stakeholder,  

 

RE: APPOINTMENT OF MR EDMUND NXUMALO AS ECSA ACTING CEO 

 

The above subject matter has reference.  

 

We are pleased to inform you that Mr Edmund Nxumalo has been appointed as 

Acting Chief Executive Officer, effective 01 April 2022, until further notice.  

 

ECSA has implemented a rotational approach that will allow executives to obtain 

experience in various areas of the organisation while also learning and expanding 

their skill sets. This will also provide the required continuity, capacity growth, and 

enforcement of the growing needs of our work environment, including the facilitation 

of an organisational culture is consistent with ECSA's values.  

 

You should also be aware that the organisation has begun the recruitment process 

for a permanent Chief Executive Officer, and that the position will be advertised soon.  

 

ECSA would like to take this opportunity to thank Mr. Boitumelo Cox Mokgoro, who 

has been holding the fort as acting CEO over the past few months. Mr. Mokgoro will 

resume his role as Chief Financial Officer/Executive Corporate Support Services. 

 

 

Issued by the Engineering Council of South Africa  

 


